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NATIONAL PAYMENTS CORPORATION OF INDIA

Circular: NPCI/2017-18/AEPS/ 011 Date: 28'" December, 2017

To

Members, Aadhaar Enabled Payment System

Circular: Charges For Authentication Requests From Non Registered Devices

With reference to subject matter and circular NPCI/2017-18/AEPS/096, NPCI would further like
to submit the following:

1. Kindly be informed that UIDAI has raised an invoice on NPCI (ASA) for November 2017,
which needs to be recovered from members (AUAs, who are the consumers of the
service) for onward payment to UIDAI.

2. However, as the matter is under active discussion in relevant forums (MEITY, DFS, UIDAI,
etc) for waiver of the said charges, NPCl shall not be doing an immediate recovery for the
same from members subject to members providing the attached “Declaration cum
Undertaking” on or before 10 January 2018.

3. NPCI shall initiate recovery immediately from the members who fail to submit the
Declaration cum Undertaking by 10" Jan 2018. Refund under any circumstances would
not be possible including delayed submission of the declaration.

Kindly submit the undertaking well in time to avoid early recovery of the said charges. Thanking
you and looking forward to your continued support. '

.", Y

|
L1

Navneet Kumar

VP- FI & NB
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